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Installation Advisory IA E-04.6 
 
Affects: Model  E-04 Audio Alert battery 

  Model  E-04C Remote Control  
 
Because of the  many quality control problems, we have seen recently with Duracell CR 2 
batteries leaking we no longer recommend using Duracell batteries in the  Audio Alert  
(P/N E-04.7)  or the E-04C Remote (P/N E-05.1) 

 
Battery leakage in the Audio Alert can cause inadvertent activation of the  ELT, or constant 
dim blinking of the  remote LED which will cause the  remote battery to  
discharge. 

 
Following is a list of recommended Lithium batteries for the  E-04 Audio Alert and  the 
E-04C Remote. These have a 10 year replacement interval. The use of other manufacturers 
equivalent batteries is acceptable. 
 

 
Manufacturer  Part number 

 
Panasonic CR2 

 
Energizer  CR2 

 
Varta  CR2 
 
 
Duracell warrantees their battery's and will repair or replace devices damaged by 
leakage of their batteries.  
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